

The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle

Date	August 13, 2018	Report No:	PW-43-18			
Directed To:	Mayor and Members of Council	Attachments:				
Department:	Public Works	Policy References:				
Prepared By:	Mark Beggs – Manager of Roads and Parks					
Subject:	Vince Marcotte Park EPDM Rubber Play Surface Update					

RECOMMENDATION:

That Council receive the following for information regarding the Vince Marcotte Park EPDM rubber play surface project.

REPORT:

The Public Works department recently received quotations for a rubber play surface that is compliant with AODA standards to be installed in Vince Marcotte park, including drainage, concrete curb perimeter and asphalt pathways.

The pricing for the project came in significantly over budget.

Administration is currently pursuing options for the project that will be both within budget and fall within the parameters of the "Enabling Accessibility in Workplaces and Communities Funding" grant that the Town received for this project.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Beggs

Manager of Roads and Parks

Rev	riewed by:						
CASI	Treasury	Clerks	Public Works Pu	Planning	Cult. & Rec.	Building	Fire